Waste Control, Inc. PO Box 148 Kelso, WA 98632 Received Records Management Apr 29, 2024

April 29, 2024

Mr. Jeff Killip Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503

Re: Affiliated Interest Report Filing for Waste Control, Inc. G-101.

Dear Mr. Killip:

On behalf of Waste Control, Inc., please find enclosed the Class A Solid Waste Collection Companies Annual Affiliated Interest and Subsidiary Report for 2023.

Waste Control, Inc., and this report includes both regulated and non-regulated operations. To protect certain non-regulated proprietary information we are filing a portion of this filing as confidential, and are filing in accordance with WAC 480-07-160.

Please feel free to contact the undersigned with any further questions on this matter.

Sincerely,

Brian Vandenburg Pricing Analyst

Brian Vandenburg

Encl.

Telephone: (360) 448-6954, Email: Brian.Vandenburg@WasteConnections.com